
Wednesday Ladies League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

March 10, 2020 

The Wednesday Ladies League regular organizational meeting was called to order by League 

Administrator Ruth Hinkle at 6:45 PM, March 10, 2020. Officers present were Secretary Susan Goins, 

Treasurer PJ Johnson, The Juniper Co-Chairs Aggie Hampton and Debbie Wash, Remembrance Fund 

Chair Barbara Reynolds and Rules Committee Chair Lisa Goins.  

 The minutes of the October 2, 2019 fall meeting and the Treasurer’s Report were previously 

distributed by email. 

o The minutes and Treasurer’s Report were approved by acclamation.  

 OLD BUSINESS:  

o Volunteers for Away Play will be solicited month by month.  

o Match Play will be discussed at the April meeting.  

o Donna McNeil conducted an audit for the 2019 Remembrance Fund and the 2019 

General Fund.  They both had clean audits; however, the General Fund had a deficiency, 

but was not considered either a significant deficiency or a material weakness. 

 NEW BUSINESS: 

o Ringer Sheet – will be discussed at April meeting.  

o Cash will continue to be awarded to winners of the August Tournament. 

o Operational Guidelines for 2020 will be finalized at the April meeting. 

o The Juniper will have extra funds available this year.  

 Adjournment  

o Glenda Abrams moved to adjourn. 

o Aggie Hampton seconded. 

o Motion passed.   
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